
 Dear Parents/Carers & Students, 

 We  are  delighted  to  invite  our  school  community  to  come  together  for  St  Katherine’s  School’s 
 inaugural  Culture  and  Community  Day,  on  24th  April,  2023.  This  event  has  been  instigated  by 
 sixth  form  Diversity,  Equity  and  Inclusion  Leaders,  Tacie-Ann  Francis  and  Danielle  Cameron, 
 who are passionate about celebrating our diverse student community. 

 Students  from  Years  7-13  have  volunteered  to  participate  in  a  celebratory  fashion  show,  which 
 will  focus  on  empowering  young  people  to  be  proud  of  who  they  are  and  where  they  come  from. 
 During  enrichment  on  this  day,  all  of  Year  7  will  be  invited  to  enjoy  the  student  led  fashion  show 
 in the lecture theatre. 

 From  5:30pm,  families  are  invited  into  school  to  gather  to  celebrate  our  vibrant  community  and 
 enjoy  the  fashion  show,  which  will  commence  at  6:00pm  in  the  Lecture  Theatre.  Spaces  are 
 limited, so we advise that you  sign up  promptly (HOW? HOW MANY SPACES?) 

 At  breaktime  on  this  day,  we  will  also  hold  our  annual  World  Food  Day  sale  to  raise  money  for 
 the  Year  11  and  Sixth  Form  proms.  This  will  take  place  at  break,  with  delicious  snacks  available. 
 This  event  was  in  high  demand  last  year,  so  we  recommend  that  students  bring  plenty  of  spare 
 change! 

 Finally,  if  you  would  like  to  bring  cultural  food/  snacks  to  the  evening  event  to  share 
 with the rest of the community attending the event, this would be most welcome! ** 

 We  look  forward  to  celebrating  our  diverse  and  inclusive  school  community.  If  you  have  any 
 additional questions, please email  je�ersonj@skdrive.org  or gillr@skdrive.org. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Ms Jo Je�erson  and  Mrs Rabia Gill 

 Equalities  Lead,  Lead  Practitioner  for  Whole  School  Literacy  and  Head  of  English  and 
 Deputy Head of House 

 **Please  note  that  St  Katherine’s  cannot  accept  responsibility  for  any  food  that  is  being 
 prepared;  this  is  to  be  enjoyed  at  your  own  risk.  Whilst  guidance  regarding  allergens  or  dietary 
 requirements  may  be  shared  by  those  who  wish  to  bring  cultural  food  to  share,  CST  cannot  be 
 responsible for the ingredients in these items of food. Many thanks for your understanding. 
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